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Discussion points & updates:


1. Board Recruitment - Mark DeWitt is presented to the board for recommendation and support as 
our newest board member to start this July, recorded as: 2024-1st Term.


2. MCACA is finished (A copy of the narrative will be emailed to the board soon.)


3. Budget (rough draft-emailed separately)


• Singer Dues:  The Executive Committee recommends $150 dues for this full season, and 
recommends returning to $200 the following season.  


• Season tickets:  The Executive Committee recommends no season ticket sales this upcoming 
season since there will only be 2 regular concerts.  Adventures in Harmony is free and tickets for 
the Beethoven concert with the Holland Symphony are through the symphony. 


4. GNFS - With the recent CDC changes for large event venues, we need a discussion on how many 
tables and people around a table we will plan for.   Current plans and updates will be given at the 
meeting. 


5. Staff reviews will take place this month. 


6. New Meeting Schedule - Attached 


7. FYI-Current Projects/Events in planning stage:

• 2021-22 Season

• GNFS

• Adventures in Harmony



